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Traprock Meeting: Date claimer for the first
meeting of 2022 — Friday 29 April at the Terrica
Woolshed. Having investigated the merits of
carbon farming in 2021 Traprock are holding
another meeting this year. Since last year’s
meeting there has been a marked increase in the
value of carbon with other interested party’s
coming into the market. With the environment,
conservation and sustainability being part of
everyday conversation, we thought that would be
a great opportunity to further our education. The
plan is to follow up the meeting with an
appropriate farm walk.

Keep an eye out for the meeting invitations that
will be sent out shortly.

First Aid Courses: Our final two First Aid Courses
will be held on Friday 1% April and Saturday 2"
April at Cement Mills and we hope that they are
just as successful as the previous two.

Inglewood Show 2022:

Below are some of the Prize Winners from the
2022 Inglewood Show, congratulations to those
Traprock members who are still keeping the
tradition alive, being a woolgrower in the
Traprock.
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Communication: We are still waiting on further
advise from Telstra but as you can imagine it’s a
very slow process. | wish | had something more

positive to report. We will still keep working to

try and gain better mobile coverage.

Thought for the day: Even duct tape can’t be
stupid, but it can muffle the sound.

Till next time.

My contact details are —

Email: traprockgroup@gmail.com
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